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Sprint Local Telephone Companies 

 
Tariff F.C.C. No. 3 

 
Transmittal No. 267 

 
Description and Justification 

 

 The Sprint local telephone companies (Sprint LTC) hereby submit the following 

information in support of the accompanying tariff filing, as required by Sections 61.38 and 61.41 

through 61.49 of the Federal Communications Commission's Rules and Regulations. 

 This filing is being made on 15 days’ notice under the Federal Communications 

Commission's streamlined filing procedures, and proposes to revise the current presubscribed 

interexchange carrier (PIC) change charge structure to include one rate for changes that are 

processed electronically and a separate rate for PIC changes that are processed manually.  The 

safe harbor charge for changes in a customer's PIC submitted electronically is $1.25 and the 

charge for processing a PIC change manually is $5.50.  Sprint LTC will adopt these new safe 

harbor rates.  In addition, rates are being added to the tariff that are equal to 50% of the full PIC 

change charge when a customer requests a PIC change in conjunction with their intraLATA PIC.  

These tariff revisions are being made in compliance with the requirements of the Commission's 

decisions in CC Docket No. 02-53.1   

 

 

                                                           
1 Presubscribed Interexchange Carrier Charges, CC Docket No. 02-53, Report and Order, FCC 05-32, released 
February 17, 2005; Order, DA 05-1045, Released April 8, 2005; (collectively referred to as the PIC Change 
Charge Orders). 


